ABEED JUN 1 0 2005

STATE OF WISCONSIN
PUBLIC RECORDS BOARD

JIM DOYLE
GOVERNOR

Steve Hirsch ’
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF

ADMINISTRATION

June 7, 2005

Bill Fitzpatrick, District Administrator .
School District of New London

901 W. Washington St.

New London, Wi. 54961

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:

- At the June 6, 2005 meeting the Public Records Board approved your request to destroy

videotape broadcasts of the monthly Board of Education meetings after one year per

your January 27, 2005 request. In fact the retention period can be reduced to

destruction no sooner than 90 days if you decide that one year is longer than you need
1o retain these records for administrative purposes.

These broadcast records do not have historical value and therefore the Wisconsin
Historical Society is waiving the notification requirement contained in Wis. Stat. 19.21 (6)
- for these records.

Sincerely,

Steven Hirsch

cc: Virginia Fritzsch, WHS




